
 

 

 

Unity Committee 

 
Good Morning, 

 

Thank you all who participated in the 2024 Alcathons by donating your time, money, 

homegroups and food to ensure the event was a success. The meetings were fantastic, what a 

wonderful way to see the different groups the Queen City has to offer. I have received some 

positive feedback about the location and space.   

 

As always, we continue to seek volunteers to assist in our 2025 events, please encourage 

membership in your homegroups, we would love to have you! There is no time requirement to 

join and it is a great way to fulfill one of our Three Legacies by being of service.  

 

Our meetings are held on the third Saturday of the month at 11:30 am at the Intergroup office 

and also on Zoom, via the link on the Intergroup website (charlotteaa.org). Please email 

chair@unitygroupclt.com if you have any questions or plan to attend.  

 

We are considering a Spring event, and any & all suggestions, assistance, and support is highly 

appreciated.  

 

Yours in Service, 

JoAnna S. 

Unity Committee Chair 

unitygroupcharlotte@gmail.com 

 

Marshall H. 

Unity Committee C-Chair 
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